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		April 12, 2018

 
Memorandum to:        Shagufta Ahmed
                                   	Policy Analyst 
                                    Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
                                   	Office of Management and Budget
 
From:   	            Jennifer Jones
Counsel
                                    Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation
 
RE:  Nonsubstantive Revisions to Information Collection
FDIC is submitting for OMB review and approval minor, nonsubstantive revisions to the information collection entitled “Recordkeeping Requirements Associated with Real Estate Appraisals and Evaluations” (OMB Control Number 3064-0103).  The FDIC is updating the respondent count and the responses per respondent.  This is not a change in the methodology as reported in the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking submitted to and approved by OMB on a “preapproval” basis on December 11, 2017.  Rather, this is the FDIC revising its estimates as reflected in the final rule published in the Federal Register on April 9, 2018.
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thank you for your consideration. 
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